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15th Septerber, 1948.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 20th ultimo
respecting the Steamer "EMPIRE PENRYN", I have to inform
you thet, after confirmetion franthe ¥inistry here, of
the information conveyed by you, the Committee have
glven instructions for the vessel's class to be
expunged from the Reglster Book with s Red Line, indicating
non=complianessul th the Fules regerding surveys.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificution Commi ttee.
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WEST BARTLEPOOL.




